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Subject: Subtext Packard

From: Calvin Floyd   
Sent: Sunday, January 21, 2024 9:38 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Subtext Packard 

This is Calvin Floyd, I’m 23 and a lifelong Ann Arborite. Please do not go forward with the crudely out of 
place Subtext Packard/Madison development and instead prioritize planning that keeps Ann Arbor a 
desirable place to live. Thank you for your consideration,  

Calvin Floyd 


